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Comments: Please do not expand the Holland Lodge. This is a project which cuts to the core of the current

debate about public/private lands. Keep public lands public, and accessible to the public. Please resist the

tendency to think that because something public is beautiful, that it is valuable if developed and exploited.  In the

Master Plan document,  POWDR Corp.  describes itself as "a private, family-owned, Adventure Lifestyle

Company that is locally focused on delivering soulful experiences." I'm not sure what "soulful" means in this

context, but I have no problem understanding "private, family-owned." The way these developments work is it is

soulful for those who pay operators to participate, but detrimental and limiting to those who do not. POWDR

should be encouraged to find private land to purchase and develop, and not try to expand private recreational

permits on public land.

Once again, quoting the Master Plan section on the Benefits of Expanding Public Use, "Holland Lake has been a

haven for outdoor recreation since the early 1900's, providing opportunity for reflection and relaxation in a

breathtaking setting." Let's keep it that way and not turn it into an exclusive resort that only benefits POWDR

Corp.


